
Wheatland School 
District

#schoolclosure2020

We Miss You All!!!!

#Weareallinthistogether

#hopetobetogethersoon



A good snake – gopher 
at Lone Tree – But I 
still recommend 
keeping your 6 foot 
social distancing!!!









Working on a virtual mini rally 

for Tri 3



Brandee Grivois

Fifth Grade Teacher

Lone Tree Elementary

James came to measure for 

our plexiglass counter 

guard wearing a Team 

Lone Tree shirt! Thank 

you, James

Fresh look to the former health 

room

Making sure our 

security system 

is good to go



For those of us who have been at 

Lone Tree for many years, the old 

intercom system still 

works!!!!! Moved to phones years 

ago and covered the old system 

with a bulletin board, but we tried 

it out and much of it works!!!

It’s okay that they are not 

social distancing - they are 

sisters and so glad Cheryl is 

always willing to help Judy 

and come to school

Packing up!



Fresh look was much 

needed as it has been 

many years

Office reconfiguration to create 

a complete health room with 

restroom, sink, separate 

entrance and isolation space



Bode created a Geometry picture for math on the computer and 
Addison created the background for Sami Circuit Live!.



Ms. Crother’s Scavenger 
Hunt



Our TK Student, Preschool 
Student and future student



Angela, our 
Nurse and her 
two girls!!!


